UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT

District of Delaware
J. Caleb Boggs Federal Building
844 N. King Street, Unit 18
Wilmington, DE 19801

ADMISSION TO PRACTICE BEFORE THE DISTRICT AND BANKRUPTCY
COURTS PURSUANT TO THE DELAWARE SUPREME COURT AND
DELAWARE BOARD OF EXAMINERS CERTIFICATE OF LIMITED
PRACTICE PRIVILEGE

The U.S. District and Bankruptcy Courts for the District of Delaware have
adopted a limited practice privilege pursuant to the August 12, 2020 Order of the
Supreme Court of the State of Delaware.

Under the limited practice privilege, eligible applicants may engage in a
number of legal activities, including court appearances, under the supervision of an
experienced Delaware lawyer until the 2021 Delaware Bar Examination is
administered.

Instructions and applications on how to apply for the limited practice
privilege are located on the Court’s website (www.ded.uscourts.gov).
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